RADIO

[KILRl] Wasee

319-354-1242 BOX 2118 RR4
IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240

January 9, 1978
Dear Kelly,

Thank you very much for your listemer report of
®KCJJ on Japnuary 2, 1978. We appreciate reports out
of our local listeninzs area. We have received a
few reports from the south, not many from the BEast
Coast.

We have been on since January 15, 1977 using 1000 watts
with a directional pattermn.

Enclosed is a KCJJ bumper sticker, and a coverage
map. Thanks again for your report.

S}qcerely,
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Richgrd Hacgdel —Sal
Station Engineer



